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Joseph Collins, Ph.D.

Acting Interim President (630) 942-3203 phone

(630) 942-3925 fax
collinsjf@cod.edy

October 20, 2015

U.S. Mail and Fax

Tyson C. Langhofer

Senior Counsel

Alliance Defending Freedom
15100 N. 90th Street
Scottsdale, Arizona 85260
Fax: (480} 444-0025

Dear Mr. Langhofer:

| am responding to your letter of October 14, 2015 sent to Kathy Hamilton
regarding the College of DuPage’s free speech policies. The College’s Shared
Governance Council is currently reviewing the College’s free speech policies and
procedures and determining what changes are necessary. We invite you to
come to a meeting of the Shared Governance Council on November 10, 2015 at 3
p.m. and make a presentation concerning free speech policies at public
universities. We will forward you a draft of the College’s revised policy in
advance of that meeting.

Please let me know if you will be attending this meeting.

Sincerely,

M@W

Joseph E. Collins, Ph.D.
Acting Interim President




